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Report a Lost Pet, Report a Sighting 
LOUISVILLE, Ky (August 17, 2011) – No Kill Louisville (NKL) is now hosting a unique online site dedicated to reuniting families with their lost pets in the Kentuckiana area.  The site is called Lost Pets Kentuckiana and can be accessed from one of two web addresses www.lostpetskentuckiana.org or www.lostpetskentuckiana.com.

The site is unique because it not only acts as a place for people to list their lost pets for FREE but allows others in the area to report “sightings” of pets. This means there is a singular location for residents to connect and search both sightings and listings.  The site currently covers Bullitt, Jefferson, Oldham, Shelby, and Spencer counties in Kentucky, as well as Clark, Floyd, and Harrison counties in Southern Indiana. 


One of No Kill Louisville’s co-founders began working on the site after noticing many of our supporters were using NKL’s FaceBook and website to report lost and found pets. Through these online avenues, we have seen much success in helping families find their lost pets thanks to the community coming together to report sightings as well as share photos and details of lost pets.   

As we move forward in our efforts to create a No Kill community, we recognize that helping families locate lost pets is “key” to lowering the numbers of stray animals in our shelters and, in effect, lower the number of pets killed daily.  For more details on our mission to save all adoptable pets, please head to www.nokill-louisville.com.     
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